
Sitting in the WWF office on a Friday afternoon overlooking the last four months, I am overwhelmed by the sense of satisfaction. Yesterday evening, while preparing my farewell speech and looking at the pictures of the different projects, I realised what an incredible time it has been. So much has happened in such a short time: 
I have worked with people who are incredibly dedicated and talented. Stimulating and inspiring each other. Some of these people are so dedicated to change Paraguay for the better. I have actually started believing that in ten years time there is a chance that there are parts of Paraguay that contain forest. Something that seems difficult to comprehend, when illegal logging is still something that occurs in many places in Paraguay.
My projects have been a success. We have a group of Indigenous that has changed from individuals not doing much about their poor situation to a group that is now cultivating pieces of land that will be sufficient to provide them with food; and playing football with each other! 
In Itapé, we officially opened our tree nursery: ready to produce 50.000 natives trees this year and enough space to quadruple its capacity in the next years. There are people working there that are well trained and a community that knows why we did all this and understand the importance. At the same time, part of the land around Itapé is likely to be declared a reserve, preserving the last parts of forest that are still left in Itapé.

Of course, you can question what will happen once you leave. And I do… wouldn’t it be better to stay a bit longer and monitor how things are going? Maybe it would be. However, I am confident that people of WWF and Moises Bertoni will continue the work and more importantly, the people we worked with in the two projects. Because we delivered what people wanted themselves and gave them the necessary help to get started. I am hoping that they will be happy to take care of the nursery from now on. 

Overall, I can only say it has been an amazing time; it has not only delivered results in conservation, but also helped me personally in determining that my future career will be in conservation. If you thinking about joining the WWF Volunteer Programme… I can only say… 

Just do it!! You will enjoy and learn from it, while doing something to preserve wildlife in this world!

Reactions on this newsletter can be sent to: arjen.struijk@yahoo.com
- A success? -
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